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Welcome and thank you for
subscribing to our newsletter.

Need to get rid of a little
clutter???

Please call our ReStores to
schedule a pick up!

Nanaimo ReStore:
250-758-8078 ext. 109

Duncan ReStore:
778-455-1888

LEARN MORE



https://www.habitatmvi.org/donating-household-goods/

THRIFTY FOODS

Volunteer of the Year Eot hoppy [

2021 - —

Thrifty foods
on Turner Road
for the
beautiful cake
they made for
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Volunteer

Guy Yarmack

RESTORE NANAIMO

Thank you Guy for volunteering at = B
the Nanaimo ReStore and at our local = 'T. . K Event!!!
events. Your commitment to - |

supporting the work that HFHMVI

does to provide affordable housing

for families in our community is so Jeff Krafta-Executive Director &
appreciated!!! Guy Yarmack-Volunteer

www.hfhmvi.org

WHY VOLUNTEER???

Volunteering in the ReStore assists our community in reducing the disposal
of goods to our landfill. Additionally, your volunteer hours enable us to
support the building of houses for our Habitat families through the proceeds
from the sales at the ReStore.

Your help assists future Habitat homeowners!
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https://www.habitatmvi.org/
https://www.habitatmvi.org/contact/
http://www.facebook.com/
https://www.instagram.com/habitatmvi/?hl=en
https://www.habitatmvi.org/get-involved/volunteer-with-us/

